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Lori Goodell

From: Kaleb westfall <kaleb@dillinghamak.us> on behalf of Kaleb westfall
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 5:36 PM
To: Lori Goodell
Subject: Letter in interest for The Planning Commission

Hi Lori, I am writing to you to show my interest in remaining on the planning commission for another term. 
Please let me know if I need to submit any additional information. 
 
Best regards, 
Kaleb Westfall 


